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OFFICE  OF THE MAYOR

CITY OF CHICAGO

RAHM EMANUEL MAYOR

June 26, 2013

•   TO THE HONORABLE, THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY
OF CHICAGO

Ladies and Gentlemen:

I have reappointed Jamie L. Rhee as Chief Procurement Officer for a four-year term, such term to
commence upon approval of this reappointment.

Your favorable consideration of this reappointment will be appreciated.

Mayor

Very truly yours,

CHICAGO, July 24,2013

To the President and Members of the City Council:

Your Committee on the Budget and Government Operations, having had under consideration a
communication and Report concerning the reappointment of Jamie L. Rhee as Chief Procurement Officer for a
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four-year term such term to commence upon approval of this reappointment; having had the same under
advisement, begs leave to report and recommend that Your Honorable Body Approve the reappointment.

This recommendation was concurred in by a viva voce vote of the members of the committee.

/• yrf\ernfeer^LofJJb^

Carrie M. Austin Chairman
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